
State of Florida 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

Public Service Commission 
CAPITAL C IRCU : OFFICE C ENTER • 2540 SIIUMA RD O AK 80 LEVARO 

TALLAII;\ SSEE, FLORIOA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-0-R-A-N-D-U-M-

February 13, 20 18 

Carlotta S. Stau ffer, Commission C lerk, Office of Commiss ion C lerk 

Robert E. Graves, Public Utilities Supervisor, Division of Engineering~, 

Docket No. 20 160058-WS - Applicati on for approval of transfer of Sun River 

Uti lities, Inc. water and wastewater systems and Certificate Nos. 646-Wand 554-S 

in Charlotte and DeSoto Counties to North Charlo tte Waterworks, Inc. 

Please place the attached emai l chain, providing information on the attempt to secure a proper 

land lease, in the docket fi le. 



Robert Graves 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Troy Rendell <trendell@uswatercorp.net> 
Monday, January 29, 2018 9:54 AM 
Robert Graves 

Sub jed: RE: North Charlotte- Transfer 

No sir. I've reached out to both our attorney as well as the landowner and have not received any response for either 

one for the past several months. 

From: Robert Graves [mailto:RGRAVES@PSC.STATE.FL.US] 
Sent: Monday, January 29, 2018 8:53AM 
To: 'Troy Rendell' 
Subject: RE: North Charlotte- Transfer 

Good Morning Troy, I just wanted to see if there has been any movement in the North Charlotte Transfer. 

Robert 

From: Adam Hill 
Sent: Monday, January 01, 2018 9:30 PM 
To: 'Troy Rendell' 
Cc: Robert Graves 
Subject: RE: North Charlotte- Transfer 

Troy-

As you know, I am moving on from the PSC. Future updates (and I'm sure they will be many and interesting) should go to 

Robert or his lucky designee. 

All the best, and happy new year! 

From: Troy Rendell [mailto:trendell@uswatercorp.net] 
Sent: Monday, November 27, 2017 1:58PM 
To: Adam Hill 
Subject: RE: North Charlotte- Transfer 

I sent the draft language again and a request for review to both our attorney and the landowner Tuesday, November 

14, 2017 and haven't heard anything from them. 

From: Adam Hill [mailto:AHiii@PSC.STATE.FL.US] 
Sent: Monday, November 27, 2017 1:38PM 
To: 'Troy Rendell' 
Subject: RE: North Charlotte - Transfer 

Troy-

Another update please! 

Thanks. 
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